
 

 

 

 

   
 

Dear EYFS Parents, 

 

Due to the EYFS bubble having to self-isolate, we will be supporting our pupils via online learning 

platforms. EYFS staff will be working from home to ensure children are still able to engage in meaningful 

learning throughout this time. 

 

Please see details of what you can expect from us below: 

 EYFS will have a weekly learning menu for parents to access to support children. This can be 

found on the school website (AHP-pupils-reception- homework) 

 Daily interaction with the EYFS children via Zoom. These sessions will vary between phonics/ 

maths/ music/ circle time/ show and tell, etc. These sessions may be for the whole class or small 

groups; you will receive a timetable via email and Tapestry memo. 

 Class teachers and LSAs will be available to answer any questions parents may ask on Tapestry in 

order to better support learning at home.  

 We will leave feedback/comments/ key info/ zoom information on Tapestry (memo page- 

please continue to check this) and on the school website (AHP-pupils-reception). 

 PowerPoints and other digital resources from Zoom sessions will be uploaded to the website for 

parents to access with children. 

 

We kindly ask that parents continue to do the following: 

 Check Tapestry daily for memos and important information. 

 Check the school website regularly (AHP-pupils-reception). 

 Communicate with us via Tapestry or email the office and they will forward to us. 

 Attempt to complete as much of the learning menu with children as possible. 

 Upload evidence (pictures/videos/comments) of children's home learning on Tapestry 

regularly. 

 

Thank you for supporting your child through this difficult time. We will endeavor to do our best as we 

navigate through online teaching and learning; thank you for being patient throughout this process. 

Scheduled Zoom parent meetings will continue as planned. 

 

EYFS Team 


